
Welcome to a new school year!  We welcome our new 
friends, and are glad to see some of our old friends 
returning. We had a fun summer; vacations are over, 
and now we begin our academic schedule.  We have 
many fun activities planned during the school year, so 
be sure to check the monthly school calendar (on the 
reverse side)! Our newsletter and calendar are also on 
the our website: www.ewumc.org/preschool. 

We are returning to Chapel this month. Every 
Wednesday morning at 9:30 a.m. we go into the Church 
for Chapel time where we learn basic Bible stories and 
character development lessons. 

Sunday, September 28 Is Preschool Sunday here at 
EWUMC. All families are invited to attend services at 
10:45 am. Our preschool children will be singing during 
the service, so please plan to attend. Of course 
grandparents and other family members are invited to 
attend. A family BBQ will follow the service. 

Please use the SmartCare app to sign your child in/out.    
If you do not use your phone, you were assigned a pin 
number that you can use to access your account at the 
kiosk. There is a manual sign in/out sheet for you to use 
also. (It is preferred you use the kiosk.) There is a 
$50.00 fine for not signing in or out! There is no longer 
a grace period as a reminder. Thank you for your 
cooperation. Also, there is a $1.00 per minute late pick-
up fee if you are late picking up your child at 12:30 p.m. 
or at 6:00 p.m. 

Reminder:  We have a policy of NO TOYS FROM HOME. 
Your child may bring something from home for share 
time, (please check with your child’s teacher for class 
share times) or they may bring a stuffed animal for 
naptime. No other toys, please.  

Please be sure to label all your child’s belongings: lunch 
pail, water bottle, sweaters, jackets, extra clothes, etc. 

 

Happy Birthday in September 

Cairo Mullen-September 4 

Caylani Mullen-September 4 

Ezekiel Mammano-Maher-September 11 

   On Friday, September 19 we are                                
celebrating “Pirate Day” Come dressed            
           as a pirate and hunt for “buried 

treasure”. AAARRRGH!! 

Preschool Sunday at EWUMC 

September 28 

10:45 am 

Our preschoolers will be singing 

 

 

 

Family BBQ to follow 

REMINDER:  If you have not paid your child’s 

registration fee for the new school year ($50.00), it is now 

due with your September tuition payment.                    

Thank-you 

Grandparent’s Day 

We want to wish all our grandparents a very 

happy Grandparent’s Day (September 7). We 

want you to know we appreciate all of you. 

Lic #191501826                 ewumc.org/preschool 

          In addition to offering dance classes with Webby 

Dance Company, we will also be offering Soccer Shots, a 

skills building soccer class  for both boys and girls. All the 

children will get a  Free Fun Day on Thursday, Sept 18.  If 

you are interested in enrolling your child(ren),  

please fill out an application form.   

The school will be closed Monday,  
September 1 for Labor Day 


